
Main Line Ski Club July 22, 2019

A Message from our President

Good morning/ afternoon Main Line Ski member’s.  Hopefully the 
warmer weather has been good so far for each of you.  

This is a time of year when many of us are planning ahead.  We just 
attended a July pool party at the Minnicks & look forward to another 
at my house in August. Summer Happy Hours continue to be well 
attended and members enjoy our monthly Wine n’ Dine events, 
cultural events & outdoor activities. 

Where planning is important is looking toward our 2020 ski trips.  
Flyers describing plans for Waterville Valley and Steamboat are part 
of this news, and members may now submit reservation deposits.  
Plans for a late January European adventure are still in development.  
Deb Pentz welcomes your interest & will announce details soon. 

General membership meetings on second Tuesdays will again occur 
in September, October and April.  2nd Tuesday gatherings in the new 
Crown Plaza bar will be in February and March.  The latter is to 
provide opportunity for you to nominate candidates for 2020-21 
leadership. These bar sessions are in addition to regular happy hours.  

Opportunity to register for our ski trips will be available at the 
September meeting.  Should one be on a wait list at that time, 
submitting a deposit at the meeting will get you “in”, until slots run 
out.  (Trips become available for non-Member sign-up on Sept 11.) 

You all know Sunday tennis resumes in September.  Some important 
dates such as our popular Wine and Cheese will also be announced. 

We have started planning for another Member Appreciation Holiday 
Party. Please contact us if you would like to join the committee.  

Once again, I want to thank the excellent trip and event leaders who 
create so much of our enjoyment.  Please step up to one of them 
should you like to learn and assist.  

Finally, don’t forget membership renewal, by the end of September.  
Your membership and up to date email enables us to let you know of 
upcoming events every month. 

Ralph von dem Hagen, President 
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MAIN LINE SKI CLUB SKI TRACKS 
Visit our website www.mainlineskiclub.com for current information & trip forms  

�  

Member Reservations 
are Open for Winter 

Trips!  

Next General 
Meeting: Sept 10

 Save the Date 
November 22, 2019 

MLSC Member 
Appreciation 
Holiday Party 

http://www.mainlineskiclub.com
http://www.mainlineskiclub.com
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(visit the events on our website for further details & RSVP contacts) 

   7/24 Voyage to the Moon Concert with PSC

7/27 MLSC Wine n Dine at Enoteca Tredici

7/31 Happy Hour at 333 Belrose

8/10 MLSC Pool Party

8/16 Happy Hour *Outside at The Desmond, Malvern

8/28 Happy Hour 333 Belrose

         

2020 Winter Trips Announced 
2/22 to 2/29   MLSC Trip to Steamboat. 

2/9  to 2/13     MLSC Trip to Waterville Valley, NH

3/15                PSC & MLSC are going to Sail the Mississippi from Memphis to 

          New Orleans  

Save the Date

September 21st.    MLSC Game Night

Nov 22nd     MLSC Member Appreciation Holiday Party
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Enjoy some great member event pictures!!
AND, SEND US MORE!


	Next General Meeting: Sept 10

